
Subject: AJ Exhibition
Date: Wednesday, March 20, 2002 9:26 AM
From: Peter Clausen <pclausen@dtcistanbul.org.tr>
To: "'director@proje4l.org'" <director@proje4l.org>

Dear Vasif,

 

Your direct approach to Danish Design Center is welcomed – please ask for Ms. Birgit Flügger. She is 
aware that you will contact her. Her mail address is bfl@ddc.dk and phone No. is +45 33 69 33 69. 
Please also discuss additional Novo Nordisk wall papers with her.

 

Enclosed please find text of the AJ exhibition. You may also want to visit www.danishculture.dk 
<http://www.danishculture.dk/>  to obtain more information about the exhibition.

 

Concerning our contact to the Danish press you might turn out to be a key figure – hope you do not 
mind!? In connection with the initial contact to the press I am being asked if you could provide Danish 
Culture with photos, articles etc. about the designer environment in Istanbul, relations to the West, 
international trends, the interaction between east and west, Islamic modernism etc.

 

Hope you can assist.

 

Best regards

Peter


